
Nursery Autumn 1 

Congratulations to Nursery as they have reached their very first half 

term!  What an exceptional journey it has been!  The children have now 

settled in, making new friends, adapting to a brand new routine, and thoroughly 

enjoying their time exploring and embracing both our indoor and 

outdoor 

environments.   

 

Our weekly sessions of Little Movers have brought out some energetic and 

enthusiastic dancers amongst Nursery!  It has been great watching them 

express themselves through movement, building and developing their physical 

skills while having a giggle at the same time!  

 

 

Another highlight to this term has been our Muddy Mondays.  We have 

become explorers out into the local area and it has been a brilliant way for 

us to connect with our environment.  

 

 

Nursery also enjoy singing and moving with Tiny Tweeties.  We sing 

nursery rhymes that help us with our communication, language and 

listening, and use instruments to develop our rhythm patterns, fine and 

gross motor skills.  

We sing our favourite number song and play the thrilling game of ‘Last Man 

Standing’ to further develop our counting skills.  We’ve also had fun focusing 

on colours and experimented with mixing them.  

Alongside our weekly story, Nursery have been introduced to the termly 

‘favourite five’ books.  These stories are read regularly to enhance literacy 

skills and the children become familiar and read the books to each other. 

Sandy and Crumble regularly join us in Nursery and we have adapted our voices 

and behaviour to make sure they feel safe 

and welcome.  



 

Thank you for your continued and incredible support to Nursery and here’s to 

more fun and learning in the weeks ahead! 

 

 


